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5 June 2018 
 
 
Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD18/00189/02 (A22590824) 
Council Ref: 2017/1768/1 

 
The General Manager 
Camden Council 
PO Box 183 
CAMDEN NSW 2570 
 
 
Attention: Jessica Mesiti 

 
Dear Mr Moore 

 
CONSTRUCTION OF AN ENTERTAINMENT FACILITY, FOOD AND DRINK PREMISES, FOOD 
COURT, THREE INDOOR RECREATION FACILITIES AND MULTI LEVEL CARPARK – 2-64 
STEER ROAD, GREGORY HILLS 
 
Reference is made to Council’s correspondence dated 4 June 2018, regarding the 
abovementioned Application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and 
Maritime) for comment. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the additional information and advises that Council should be 
satisfied the traffic generation from the proposed development will not have a detrimental impact 
on the road network. 
 
Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Malgy Coman on 8849 2413 or 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Rachel Cumming 
Senior Manager Land Use Assessment  
North West Precinct 
 
 

 

  


